
 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,              Monday, 12 September 2022  

Thank you for your overwhelming response to our Term 1 Enrichment Sign up. We are excited to launch 
our whole school enrichment program tomorrow and feel that we have provided our students with a broad 
and varied range of activities. Students will be told their activity for this term tomorrow morning. I have 
worked hard to try and ensure that where the on-line survey was completed before the deadline, students 
have been given either their first or second choice. 

I will be meeting with students today if they have not been given their first or second choice, or if we have 
not received sign-up information to allocate them to an enrichment activity. This does mean that lists will 
not be finalised until the end of the day. I would therefore like to ask that if your child did put a sports club 
down as either of their options, that they bring their PE kit in tomorrow. 

Thank you to those parents who have signed up for Study Club on Wednesday. On Thursday I will be 
meeting with our Student Parliament to discuss how some of our students can take on a supportive role in 
Study Club to assist their peers with their independent study. Further information will follow in the 
coming weeks. 

Finally, our optional enrichment activities will start next week. I am still working to get as many external 
providers in as possible. 

Mr. Case our new Head of Performing Arts is also working to find external music teachers to offer 1:1 
lesson for a range of musical instruments. 

Please look out for communication coming out this week for how to sign up for optional enrichment and 
music lessons. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Emma Wallace 

Associate School Lead (Co-curricular) 

 


